
‭May 20, 2024‬
‭Vacancy Notice‬

‭South Eastern Special Education has a vacancy for the‬‭2024-2025‬‭school‬
‭year for the following position:‬

‭Paraprofessional‬

‭Pay is determined by the Collective Bargaining Agreement, beginning at‬
‭$17.29. This vacancy is in a self-contained classroom. Applicants must‬
‭have a valid Illinois paraprofessional license or be willing to obtain a‬
‭license.‬

‭Interested applicants should send a cover letter and resume that includes‬
‭three references to the attention of:‬

‭Kim Kessler, Director‬
‭South Eastern Special Education‬

‭500 S. Scott Ave.‬
‭Newton, IL 62448‬

‭Or e-mail to: kkessler@sese.org‬


